
 

January 23, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Barker: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2025 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2025 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2025 would put into law the current practice of authorities providing on request to the 

Kansas Commission on Peace Officers Standards and Training all documentation related a law 

enforcement officer under investigation.  The bill also states that a person whose law 

enforcement certificate has been revoked may petition for reinstatement to the Commission 

every five years.  

 

 HB 2025 would not have a fiscal effect on the Kansas Commission on Peace Officers 

Standards and Training. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Gary Steed, CPOST 


